university of cebu

TO ; UC COMMUNITY

FROM : HUMAN RESOURCE DEPARTMENT

SUBJECT 4 HOLIDAY: Dec. 8, 2018- Feast of the Immaculate Conception of Mary
DATE ; December 4, 2018

This is to remind everyone that on December 8, 2018 (Saturday), is declared a
Special Non-working holiday in the entire country to commemorate the Feast of the
Immaculate Conception of Mary, the Principal Patroness of the Philippines.

President Rodrigo Duterte signed a law declaring December 8 a special non-
working holiday nationwide to commemorate the Feast of the Immaculate Conception
of Mary the “Principal Patroness of the Philippines.” It was signed last December 28, 2017
through Republic Act 10966 and was passed by the House of Representative and the
Senate on May 2, 2017 and December 11, 2017.

Therefore, there will be “NO WORK, NO CLASSES" on this day.
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Please k;e guided accordingly.
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